
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 133/18 
 
 
 
28th November 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Music department are organising a trip for Year 8 and the Music option groups in Year 9 to hear the Royal 
Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra.  Your son will be learning about the orchestra over the next term and this would 
be a perfect opportunity for him to develop his understanding and appreciation of live orchestral music.  This 
concert will be tailored for key stage 3 students and will take place during the school day on Thursday 7th March 
2019 at 10.30am. 
The concert will explore music and society, and how the ‘British Values’ link in with some of our favourite pieces of 
classical music and  will be hosted by Alasdair Malloy.  

More information about this event can be found on the Liverpool Philharmonic Hall website on the following link:  
www.liverpoolphil.com/secondary-schools 
 
Due to adverse weather last year we were unable to attend this concert and therefore the Philharmonic have carried 
over a certain amount of the fee enabling us to take Year 9.  Therefore, there will be no charge for the concert.  
 
Please return the attached consent form to the School Office no later than Thursday 13th December 2018.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Caroline Smith 
Head of Music 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO :  Miss C Smith  - Royal Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra – Thursday 7th March 2019 

Student: _________________________    Form: _____________ 

I give permission for my son to attend the above trip 

Signed: __________________________ (parent/carer)  Date: _____________ 
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